

July 2024

Dear SLM Summer Families,

Each summer we have a few children who express a desire to walk or ride bikes to the St. Lawrence Martyr School Summer School and Camp program. Naturally, the safety of your children is our first concern, and we wish to verify that you have given them permission to do this. We are happy to support your decision, but not without checking with you first.

Please complete the form below and return it to Ms. Ayala, or for Summer Camp, to Ms. Buschelman, Directors of the Summer School/Summer Camp program. We must have a written record indicating that you have given your child permission to walk or ride a bike to and from St. Lawrence Martyr School during July 2024.

Children will not be allowed to walk or ride their bike either alone or with another student without parent permission.

Sincerely, Erica Ayala St. Lawrence Martyr Summer School Director

PERMISSION TO WALK OR RIDE A BIKE TO AND FROM ST. LAWRENCE MARTYR SUMMER PROGRAMS

My children (list all children):	
It is understood that my permission is to r	remain effective for the entire month of July 2024 only.
Parent/Guardian Signature	Nate: